
Please support SB574! It is critical to rider safety in Oregon.  I cannot tell you how many times I have nearly been rear-ended in 
traffic by a distracted driver.  Allowing us the ability to safely and lawfully move to the side, travel forward and avoid injuries seems 
like a no-brainer.  Thank you for your consideration.


